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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

It has been lovely welcoming all of the children back to school this week. They have 

done so well, putting on a brave smile as they walk through the gates. I hope that 

they are now used to coming into school and won’t find it too hard to come back next 

week! However, I do think that they all need a good rest over the weekend, as they 

are all very tired (staff included!). 

Please note that the Local Authority have issued a letter to say that if your child 

displays symptoms other than the tree main ones, i.e. headache, sore throat, tummy 

ache, runny nose etc, they should be tested. To book one, you will need to book 

online on the following site: https://www.dudley.gov.uk/council-

community/emergencies/coronavirus/coronavirus-testing/ and tell them that you 

have been asked to book a test, even though they do not have symptoms. This will 

help to pick up cases of children having Covid, but who don’t display the main 

symptoms. 

A reminder that there will be a Karate club just  for Y3&4. If you would like your child 

to attend, please book a place at the school office.  

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.     

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

 

Information 

 
 What to do if… 

If your child is unwell with the 

following symptoms, please 

keep them at home and book a 

Covid19 test. (Children can 

return to school if the results are 

negative.)  

• High Temperature 

• Continuous cough 

• Sore throat 

• Headache  

• A loss of smell or taste 

Please let school know if this is 

the case. If you have any 

problems booking a test, please 

let us know.  

 Red Nose Day  

Friday 19th March 

Next Friday is Red Nose Day. 

Activities to raise money would 

normally be arranged by our School 

Council. However, this hasn’t 

happened, as the School Council are 

not meeting this year. 

Therefore, we are not selling red 

noses this year. Instead, we are 

inviting children to come to school 

dressed in red in exchange for a 

donation for the charity.  

If you would like to send your child 

into school wearing red mufti, 

please make a donation using the 

online payment service. 

Thank you.  

 

 Questionnaire  

We have sent out a parent/carer questionnaire this week, 

asking for your views regarding our educational provision 

during lockdown. It is not a very long questionnaire and will 

only take 5 minutes to complete.  

Your views are important to us, as they will help us to move 

forward and improve our provision in future. Therefore, 

please do answer the questions before it closes on Monday. 

Please copy the link below and paste it into a web browser 

to access the questionnaire. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?

id=dUeWb0i2FkyIVq0RD2I5RH-

hRTcbabdHmD4VzAYMMTZUQzBZNFRCT1VVTUlQTk

VOU0I5RTExQ1lVSS4u 

 Bagels 

As you will have seen, we 

have reduced our bagel 

provision to half a bagel per 

child. This is because we were 

seeing a lot of waste each 

day, with half eaten bagels 

being thrown away. 

This does bring us in line with 

the National Breakfast 

programme, where the 

recommendation is half a 

bagel per child. 

We will review this decision at 

Easter.  
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